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The ONE CARE Board of Directors held a Board Meeting on December 11th, 2024 via a Virtual Communication 

Platform.  

Meeting Highlights: 

• The Board received a presentation on the proposed Website re-vamping

• The Board accepted a report on Wage Structure.

• The Board accepted the December Client Voices document.

Upcoming Board Meeting will be held on February 26th, 2025. If you are interested in attending, please 

inform Lyss Goegan-Myers, Executive Assistant: lmyers@onecaresupport.ca.  

For further information on highlights, please contact Stephanie Ellens-Clark, Executive Director: 

seclark@onecaresupport.ca 
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